
 

SINCLAIR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

GRADE 8 PARENTS’ NIGHT 
INCLUSIVE STUDENT SERVICES INFORMATION 
SESSION 

JANUARY 25, 2022 
6:00 P.M. 

SINCLAIR SECONDARY SCHOOL 
GOOGLE MEET (HTTPS://MEET.GOOGLE.COM/SZU-OEYP-ERB) 

Sinclair Secondary School’s Inclusive Student Services Staff will discuss 

Special Education Services at secondary school.  This session will end prior 

to the main Grade 8 Parent Information presentation scheduled for the 

same evening at 7:00 p.m.    We look forward to meeting you. 

https://meet.google.com/szu-oeyp-erb

